
 
 
 

   
     

 
Trustee President, Randall DeVilbiss, called the Jackson Township Board of Trustees Special 
Meeting via ZOOM, to order on Monday, December 28, 2020 at 12:00 p.m. Attendance was as 
follows: 
 

ELECTED OFFICIALS:  Present Absent 

  Randall DeVilbiss Trustee President X  

  Michael Moyer Trustee Vice President X  

  Ryan Hodson Trustee X  

  Elizabeth Kozarec Fiscal Officer X  

    

TOWNSHIP STAFF:    

  Chief Jeff Erisman Farmersville Fire Chief  X 

  Chief Jon Schade Chief of Police  X 

  Doug Pohl Road Superintendent  X 

 
 
VISITORS:  None  
 
The purpose of this meeting was to review and determine the account to deposit the payment 
from the BWC in the amount of $26,876.71.  
 
Mrs. Kozarec presented Mr. DeVilbiss, Mr. Moyer and Mr. Hodson with a copy AOS Bulletin 2020-
07 which states on page 2: 

 “Any amounts received in excess of the original premium payment would be 
unrestricted and could be receipted in the general fund.” 

Mrs. Kozarec then requested that since all 2019 premiums were reimbursed and deposited 
correctly into all accounts in November, 2020, that this check be deposited into the General Fund.  
Mr. Hodson made motion to accept Mrs. Kozarec’s proposal to deposit $26,876.71 into the 
General Fund and Mr. Moyer 2nd the motion.  Motion passed. 
 

VOTE: Yes No Abstain Absent 

Mr. DeVilbiss X    

Mr. Moyer X    

Mr. Hodson X    

 

MOTION TO ADJOURN the meeting was made by Mr. Moyer and seconded by Mr. Hodson, 
meeting adjourned at 12:10 p.m. 

 
VOTE: Yes No Abstain Absent 

Mr. DeVilbiss X    

Mr. Moyer X    

Mr. Hodson X    

 

Signed by:       Attested by: 
  
 
 
____________________________________   ___________________________________ 
Randall DeVilbiss, President    Elizabeth Kozarec, Fiscal Officer 
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